
Matters Arising from the Residents` Forum meeting held on Wednesday 14th 
November 2018 
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The Police have intimated they will attend the Residents’ Forum meeting in March 2019.
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The Finance Office has provided Wigston United Reformed Church with an award payment 
for the marking of the end of World War 1.
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Friends of Peace Park have completed a form to receive an award of £100 for the repair of 
the carpet bedding flower bed.

Page 5

A proposal for an award has been received for the replacement of the Framework Knitters 
Museum gates.
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A presentation on the Oadby & Wigston Borough Council tax banding in comparison to other 
Leicestershire districts is on the March agenda 2019.


